The Bewdley School
Stourport Road
Bewdley
Worcestershire
DY12 1BL
Dear Year 7 Pupill,

My name is Jack and | am currently a year 7 pupil. When | came into high school |
was nervous about asking older students or teachers about directions on where to
go, but I soon found out that most of the teachers are really friendly and so are the
older pupils and you learn all the teacher’s names very fast since you have a lot of

them for your lessons.

High school isn’t all homework and revision for tests, sometimes the teachers like to

do activities like drawing, figuring out puzzles and maybe acting out scripts in English.

Here are the answers to questions that some of you might have asked. If you get lost
ask one of the teachers around the school because there's normally a teacher
walking down the corridor going to their class. The amount of homework you get will
be a big difference to what you get in primary, if you want you can buy a locker for
five pounds then at the end of the year you give the key back to reception and
they give you your five pounds back. The corridors get very busy when its time to
switch lessons. We do drama clubs and plays that you can choose to do or not.
There are several bells that go off at different times to notify you when school starts,

ends and when your next lesson starts.

Best wishes

Jack



